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To:   FRRS Board of Directors 

From: Paul Finnegan, Signal Department 

Re: Signal Department Report – AT&T Annual Contract 

Date: June 5, 2024 

Last month I reported my efforts to remove the white pages listing for the WPRM from 

our AT&T account. 

I was unable to remove the service because it was written into the contact renewal. 

However, I was able to negotiate a credit of $51 for the current contract period and a 

$100 credit for the previous contract periods since I had originally attempted to remove 

the service in August of 2022. 

I have logged into our AT&T account and confirmed the credits were properly applied to 

our account on the May 28, 2024 bill. 

 

Next year when I renew the contract, I will make sure the white page listing is not 

included. 


